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pac - Wallarah 2 Coal Project

From: K Clarke

To: "pac@pac.nsw.gov.au" <pac@pac.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 17/03/2014 12:07 PM
Subject: Wallarah 2 Coal Project

"My dad said.." that coal mining is a very important industry in the Wyong Shire and it has been
since the power stations were build in the 1960's. The Wallarah 2 Coal Project should be given the
green light to kept the local economy going and provide employment opportunities for residents.

Warm Regards

Kathryn Clarke
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